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CHEERS TO THE NEW YEAR

We are very excited to jump into 2022 with plenty of
upcoming events and wonderful things to look
forward to.

TUESDAY JAZZ NIGHTS CONTINUE
We are happy to announce that the Bakersfield Jazz
Workshop will continue in the 19th Hole Grill from
6:30pm - 9:30pm. Come early and enjoy dinner in the
Grill starting at 6pm. No cover charge.

WEDNESDAY PASTA NIGHTS
Featuring a tremendous amount of customization and
pasta choices along with a salad and fresh garlic bread.
Gluten free options will be available. 

NEW: THREE COURSE THURSDAYS
We invite you to join us on in the Phoenix Dining
Room for our brand new Three Course Thursdays,
beginning on January 6th. The menu will change each
week and every third Thursday will feature a live
music artist providing a delicious dinner and a show! 

Our first live music performance will be on Thursday,
January 20th featuring Miguel Mejia's Jazz Trio. 

Friday, February 11th - Treasury Wine Dinner
Saturday, February 12th
Monday, February 14th

EXTENDED PHOENIX DINING HOURS
You asked, and we answered! 
The Phoenix Dining Room will now be open Tuesday
through Saturday. We welcome you to join us for a
delicious meal and a relaxing golf course view during
our new business hours:

Tuesday            11am - 9pm
Wednesday      11am - 9pm
Thursday          11am - 9pm
Friday                11am - 9pm
Saturday            4pm - 9pm

JANUARY 22ND WINE DINNER
Join us for a can't-miss Four Course Wine Pairing
Dinner featuring Jada Winery of Paso Robles, Willow
Creek District on Saturday, January 22nd. We are
honored to welcome both the winemaker, Joshua
Harp, and assistant winemaker, Nate Hall, to guide you
through the four delicious wines of the evening and
showcase what Jada Winery is all about. Among the 4
wines being featured, we will be showcasing their 2018
Passing By Cabernet Sauvignon that made it on Jeb
Dunnuck's Top 100 Wines of 2021 List! Reservations
available now on our website or call 324-6561. 

VALENTINE'S WEEKEND
Valentine's weekend is right around the corner.
Reservations are filling up quick. We will be open:
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LET'S PLAY GOLF!
The Sundale Ladies' Golf Club has organized play every

week on Wednesday, Friday & Saturday. 
The course is looking great. 

We had a great Christmas Scramble golf game,
installation of officers, and awards luncheon at the

Petroleum Club






















President Juanita Nighbert (R) passed on the gavel to
our incoming President, Coosie Killebrew.




PLAN YOUR SPECIAL EVENTS WITH US! 
Now booking for January & February parties AND
Spring weddings... let the celebrations continue! The
Club would be a perfect place to hold your special
event. Whether it is for family, friends, coworkers, or
all of the above we have private indoor dining areas
that can accommodate your group. Contact our event
coordinator to start planning your birthday, wedding,
shower or company meetings today! 

To our members, thank you for your generosity
throughout the year and we look forward to this year.

From all of us at Sundale Country Club 
& The Petroleum Club

CONTACT US



President | Dr. Girish Patel
drpatel@sundalecc.net

direct: (661) 496-9100



Accounting & Membership| Veronica Medina
accounting@sundalecc.net

direct: (661) 831 5291



Events & Membership| Jenna Storey
jenna@thepetroleumclub.com

direct: (661) 204 4573
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MEMBER MIXER & MEMBERSHIP DRIVES
We will be having a Member's Only Mixer on Friday,
February 18th from 5pm to 7pm. Complimentary
appetizers & drinks will be served!

Do you know anyone that would love to be a part of
Petroleum Club or join the Golfer family here at
Sundale? Now is the time! We will be hosting an Open
House Membership Drive on Thursday, March 10th.
Save the dates! Tell your friends!


